
COASTAL QUILTER'S GUILD General Meeting
Jan 8, 1997

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community
Center at 7:40 P.M. by Norah McMeeking.

Norah thanked Judy Rys for a fine newsletter. She also
announced board meetings will be the last Wednesday of each
month at 7:00 P.M.

MEMBERSHIP - Jan Inouye has a drop box for memberships. 6
new members and then guests were introduced.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH - Carol Barringer won a gift certificate
for participation in 1996.

LIRARY - Sue Scholl - The Guild members checked out over 500
books during 1996. There appear to be 4 lost volumes. A
game was played and Diane Eiler and Melode Bollay were
winners.

WESTMONT COLLEGE PROJECT • Carol Fay passed a sign-up
list for volunteers willing to work on quilts for the
upcoming play project, "How to Make an American Quilt".

PROGRAM AND WORKSHOPS - Diane Eardley and
spoke of a workshop in February with Jean
sessions with Harriet Hargraves in March.
introduced Dixie McBride program presenter

Kathy Pierce
Ray Laury and
Diane then
this evening.

two

REFRESHMENTS -contributors were thanked by Ingrid Bergere and
Mary Bersak.

SATELITE GROUPS - Ruth Walters encouraged participation in
these groups and took names of those interested in joining or
forming a new group. There are 8 active groups as of now.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH - Carol Meyer said there were 96 log cabin
blocks and by general request they were split into 2 sets.
Winners were Anita Allman and Janet Berlin.

DOORPRIZES- Linda Estrada had a record number of prizes for
the evening. There were many member donations.

ANNOUNCEMENTS -The classes'being taught at Adult Ed were
reviewed. Norah will be teaching in Santa Paula in February.
Sus~~ Cochran asked for Challenge ideas.

The meeting closed at 9:50 P.M. and was followed by Show and
Tell.

Respectfully submitted,

A!Iy~
Betty Kelley, Recording Secretary
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